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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Pittsfield Charter Township Board of Trustees 
 
THROUGH:  Mandy Grewal, Supervisor 
 
FROM:  Philip Biscorner, Director of Parks and Recreation 
 
DATE:  October 28, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Park Commission Liaison Report 

 
 

With regard to the Park Commission meeting held on October 6, 2020: 
 

• The first round of treatment for the invasive species plan has been completed. Round 
two will begin later this year and then the remaining work will be completed next 
spring.   
 

• Work has begun on the Lillie Park trail project. 
 

• The Park Commission unanimously voted in favor of purchasing the UTV snow 
blower attachment for the Bobcat. This was a budgeted item in the 2020 Park Millage 
Budget and will be utilized on the trails, bridges, and boardwalks.     
 

• The Park Commission unanimously voted in support of the 2021 Park Millage Budget.
 


